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Good afternoon,

As a Richmond resident in the third district, I would like to speak out in favor of eliminating
parking minimums. This small change will help facilitate redevelopment in the city, expanding
the tax base and bolstering the local economy. Eliminating parking minimums would also help
lower the cost of much needed new housing in the city and help the city reach it's
environmental goals be minimizing impervious surfaces and helping to eliminate urban heat
islands. Overall eliminating parking minimums would be a small but significant step toward
making Richmond an even better place to live and visit.

Thank you,

Zach Harwood
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